
PARENTS! 
ARE YOU IN THE RIGHT CLASSROOM 

ON THE REMIND APP? 

Yes, that’s right each classroom at GKA 

now has their own remind app.  Are you 

missing important information from your 

child’s teacher? 
 

Please ask a staff member for your child’s 

classroom code. 
 

The School Age students here also have 

their own classroom code to hear all of the 

last information that they need to know. 
 

The General Growing and Knowing 

Account where everyone is on will no 

longer exist as of Friday, October 7th. 

Any Questions Please see a Staff Member 


